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School Managers Meeting 1903 
 

 
The School 
 
The first meeting of the school managers under the new Act was held in the classroom on Saturday.  
There were present: The Earl of Pembroke, the Rev. F. W. Macdonald, Messrs. A. Scott, H. Lever, 
George M. Young, and J. Richings.  The Rev. F. W. Macdonald took the chair.   
 
A requisition list for school materials was examined, signed and forwarded to the local authority.  
 
Standing orders for the conduct of the meetings was discussed and adopted.  The Rector was appointed 
correspondent, and discretionary power in certain matters was given him.  Incorporation with the Sarum 
and Wilts Diocesan Voluntary Association was sanctioned, and an agreement made with a school 
attendant. 
 
At a meeting of the foundation managers a vote of thanks to the lord of the manor, for conveying the 
school and buildings on trust to the rector and churchwardens for education purposes, was accorded, and 
resolutions as to the use of the school were passed. 
 
Salisbury Times, Friday, 13 November 1903 
 
 


